
Privacy Script 

 

In order to best assist you, we use a database to manage our services. Information we enter into this 
database is visible to a limited number of Washington County social service providers and protected 
using the highest standards. Law enforcement and the public have no access to this system. Allowing 
your information to be viewed allows us to better serve you. You’ll have improved access to services 
such as basic needs, employment, and housing. This information will also help us understand community 
needs and is used to advocate for more services. If you have any questions or would like a copy of the 
Privacy Notice, let me know. Are you ready to get started? 

 


